
 

 

 

 

 

 23rd March 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to you all for your support at this unprecedented time for the whole country.  
 
It is essential that we limit the spread of the virus and I would therefore like to remind you that only the 
children of key workers that do not have any other options for childcare can bring their children into  
school during this time. Parents must also let their school know if childcare is needed for the following 
day so that we can ensure we have enough staff cover. 
 
Parents are reminded that if your child, or anyone else in your household, has any of the 
Coronavirus symptoms then they must not bring their child into school.  
 
If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals (not the universal Newham Council offer), you can collect 
a packed lunch daily from school between 11.30am to 12 noon.   
 
Please continue to check the school’s website, social media sites and parent communication systems for 
regular updates.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Paul Harris 
CEO 
The Tapscott Learning Trust  


